
UPDATE: In July Olympic National Park released a Finding of No Significant 
Impact (FONSI) for the Emergency Action to Temporarily Relocate the 
Enchanted Valley Chalet. Monroe House Moving of Sequim, Wash., a principle 
advocate for the action, was selected as the contractor in a non-competitive 
award. The work is scheduled to be completed before the fall rains. 
 
No cost for the project was specified, but it was stated that funds would come 
from the park's (already-strapped) operating budget. Visitors should prepare for 
fewer visitor services, reduced trail, road and campground maintenance—and a 
boarded-up chalet on blocks in lovely Enchanted Valley. 

http://parkplanning.nps.gov/document.cfm?parkID=329&projectID=51774&documentID=60480
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